## 30<sup>th</sup> January 2019



Dear Parents and Carers,

If your child is interested in playing in a ukulele group this year could you please fill in the details below.

The group will be open to years 1-6 and rehearsals will be during a lunchbreak. This means consistent attendance will be mandatory to ensure a student does not lose their membership in the group.

No experience is necessary, just a positive attitude and willingness to practise at home to build chord shape memory and finger strength.

My child	in year
class is interested in joi	ning the NEPS ukulele group.
I already have my own ukulele O rehearsals	I will need to borrow a ukulele fo
My child understands that rehearsals will be during lunchbreaks and attendance ensures membership will be maintained	
I look forward to getting this group reperformances in the near future.	eady to rock out some public
Kind Regards,	
Daniel Ringis.	